DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS NA YAMAN

BAGONG PILIPINAS

ADVISORY

CONDUCT OF QUADRIVALENT INFLUENZA (FLU) VACCINATION

FOR/TO ; All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office

In view of the failure of some officials and employees to appear during their
schedule for flu vaccination, the Medical Clinic will continue to administer the vaccine
on June 14, 2024, at the DENR Social Hall from 9:00 A.M. — 3:30 P.M., except during
lunch break.

Only officials and employees who have pre-registered:-may avail themselves of
the vaccine. However, those in the waiting list may be accommodated in the event
that pre-registered officials/employees are still unable to appear for vaccination.

For information and guidance.
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